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Minutes of Meeting 

Tuesday, 26th February 2019 
 

Attended:  Rachael Cahill 

 Debra Carr 

 Emma Jones 

 Sue Wright 

 Catherine Cardwell 

 Mukhtar Valli 

 Kate Wicklen 

 Rosie McAllion 

 Carolyn Crosland 

 Claire Woods 

 

Apologies: Mrs Massey 

 

Easter Bingo 

 

Easter Bingo will be held on Friday, 29th March and we are again holding two 

sessions:- 

 

Key Stage 1 – 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

Key Stage 2 – 6.45pm – 7.45pm 

 

Non-uniform day on Friday, 8th March for donations of eggs. 

 

We need a bingo caller please – text to go out and ask for a volunteer. 

 

Tuck Shop selling crisps and sweets – Mrs Wicklen to source. 

 

Bring your own drinks – tuck shop only selling crisp and sweets. 

 

PTA Funding 

 

Update from Rebecca Pendlebury regarding PTA funding to go towards the building 

fund. 

 

As the budget is so tight and we cannot fund the contribution towards the building our 

staffing will be impacted upon and this will result in mixed year groups instead of 

running as a two form entry school with 23/25 to mixed year groups of 30.  Therefore, 

this could result in Year 4/5 mix and Year 1/2 mix. 

Walmsley School PTA 
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Parents volunteered fund raising ideas but we need parents to volunteer to support 

these. 

 

Parents expressed their wishes through this forum that the ramifications of the impact 

of this lack of funding would have on school be clearly laid out.  That this lack of support 

will result in staff losses, no replacement of staff who leave, lack of furniture. 

 

Could any parents get match funding for Easter Egg Bingo. 

 

‘Build a Friday’ – after Easter every Friday to be own clothes. 

 

A date was set for a Crisis Funding Meeting – Tuesday, 30th April. 

 

Smartie Tube Challenge 

 

This is to be launched after Easter. 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

Wake Up Walmsley will be closed for the first week in September – Tuesday, 3rd to 

Friday, 6th September.  School are going to offer a Breakfast Club for the 4 days – 

7.30am to 8.45am at a cost of £20.00.  Payment is to be made in advance.  Letters to 

go home before Easter. 

 

Coffee Morning 

 

Coffee morning for new Reception parents in September. 

 

Weekly Update 

 

Parents to be kept up to date on the Building Fund total. 


